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Product:  Tetra, Tetra 3 and Gasman 
Subject:  HCl Sensor 
 
 
 
 

In October 2008, due to unacceptable instability with the HCl (hydrogen chloride) sensor 
used in Crowcon’s Gasman, T3 and Tetra units, the sensor was withdrawn from sale.  
 
Its reliability was not acceptable to remain within the range.  Due to this issue, any 
instruments above that are in use and containing this HCl sensor are no longer able to be 
serviced or repaired. 
 
However, Crowcon are able to offer the detection of HCl in Triple Plus+ and Detective+ 
units for customers who want to continue detecting. 
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